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Kia ora koutou
In this edition we invite you to register to listen to photographer Jean-Claude

Stahl on Thursday 13 May 2021. Jean-Claude will introduce us to the nature of

Fiordland through photographs he has taken on trips to this inaccessible corner

of our country.

We also have an update from Places for Penguins, a book review, some

suggestions for how to advocate for nature by influencing our elected officials,

as well as updates on pollution affecting Wellington's South Coast,

two Wellington City Council rangers, the Hutt River ecosystem, and provisions

to enhance habitat as part of the newly announced Petone to Ngauranga

shared walking route and cycleway.
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